
 

Dear Sir  
We are writing to you today to add our support to the re licensing application for 
Urban Tiger in Northampton  
My wife and I first went to Urban Tiger to see what the fuss was about back in 2004, 
At first my wife was unsure about going because of the reputation 
that Gentleman's Clubs have. 
  
At the time I was working as a CCTV operator for Northampton Borough Council so 
I had seen door staff at work and heard the radio conversations so I know that the club 
had a lot less trouble than most of the other Northampton night clubs, I had also 
witnessed the door staff supervising the dancers back to there cars or taxi's making 
sure the girls were safe after a nights work, All of these examples helped ease 
Louise's concerns  
And when we went we found it to be a perfect example of a well run professional 
establishment with pleasant, polite staff and NOT at all seedy or populated 
by villains or delinquents  
We decided after our first visit that it was the nicest place to go with friends for a 
drink on a night out in Northampton due to the safe and secure atmosphere and 
returned many times. 
  
My wife became good friends with a number of the dancers and not once did any of 
them complain about the clients, working conditions or any other aspect of working at 
a gentleman's club. 
  
I therefore ask you to grant Urban Tiger its new licence and allow Northampton to be 
the proud host town of one of the finest, safest and most well run gentleman's clubs in 
the country and allow us both to enjoy our nights out in Northampton for many years 
to come  
  
Yours sincerely  
Ian and Louise Brock  
 


